1st Grade Weekly Newsletter
April 7-11
Literacy News:

Reading- We are starting on the story “Meet Ben Franklin” in our reading book.  
Language/English- We will be working on adding –er and –est to the end of words.
Spelling- We will be taking our spelling test on Friday.
Phonics- We will be looking at r-controlled vowels ar.
Math News:

Math- We will be assessing their skill level!
Spelling List

Cart, barn, arm, art, yarn, harm, her, dirt, would, house
Sight Words

Grew, house, knew, would
Reminders:

· Spring Carnival – rescheduled for April 26th.
· Movie Night Basket – The first grade is collecting items for our movie basket for the Spring Carnival.  Please send anything movie related including movies!

· IOWA TESTING- WE ARE DONE!
· Field Trip to Play in Little Rock – on April 30th – permission slips go home today.
Dear Parents,

Please continue working with your child every night.  Please make sure you child is reading their library books every night! We are pulling cards for those who are not reading or bringing their books back to school.
Have a great week!!

Mrs. Brittney Paladino

Mrs. Kim Overstreet
bpaladino@nemo.k12.ar.us
koverstreet@nemo.k12.ar.us
501-208-7412


501-893-2435
Please feel free to call, text or e-mail me about anything!
